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To the common council,

This matter is regarding the restriction on my license to sell single serves at One Stop
Food 1711 North Main Street. The reason I am asking is, because I want to get my restriction
lifted due to the economy and meeting my customers needs. Not all my customers want to
purchase large quantities of alcohol therefore leaving to go to my competitors down the street.
So, I end up losing a sale but not only a single serve because 75% of customers buy other
products as well. Some customers never come back to the store because I didn’t meet their needs
and these days every penny makes a difference. As a store owner and resident of Racine, I
understand why I got the restriction on my license and that’s okay. The city three years ago didn’t
know what kind of business owner I was going to be, but here I am three years later. I have no
violations on my record and running a friendly, honest business and I will always give it my best
effort to keep it that way for years to come. So I hope, with these trouble free years I earn the
respect and trust of the committee and I thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Tyad Al-Abed
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